
 

Dear Valued Customer, 

For more than 60 years, Hilliary Communications has strived to keep you connected 
while providing exemplary customer service.  In an effort to improve customer service, 
we recently completed an upgrade of our billing and customer support system. The new 
system will allow improved communications with all our customers. 

YOU will see an improvement in our online portal, allowing you to pay your bill online, 
update your account and report outages. 

The Benefits of SmartHub include: 

• Access to your account information 24/7 from anywhere. 
• View, print or download current and previous billing statements. 
• Pay your bill via checking or savings account or by credit/debit card. 
• Set up recurring or automatic payment options to automatically pay your bill on 

the due date. 
• Safely and securely review your charges for internet, phone and cable TV 

services. 

Please visit https://hillcom.smarthub.coop to sign up and learn more about SmartHub, 
which is the new portal to view and pay your bill online.  Please note, your new account 
number is required for re-registration. Also, any prior information for automatic bill 
payment will need to be updated with SmartHub. We are here to help, so if you have 
any issues as a First Time/New User, please call us at (580) 529-5000, M - F, 8:30am - 
5:00pm. 

Thank you, 

Jamie McClure 
Accounting Manager 
 
office: 580.529.8500 
direct: 580.529.8002 
 
22937 State Highway 58 
Lawton, OK 73507  
hillcom.net/ 
 
 
  
 


